
             St. Patricia School   
 9000 South 86th Avenue Ms. Veronica Skelton-Cash Phone 708.598.8200 

 Hickory Hills, Illinois 60457           www.stpatriciaschool.org Fax 708.598.8233 

                         Character   Academics   Compassion   Values 

 

 

January 6, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As we prepare for the 2022-2023 school year, we need the following information as our 

next step to our registration process: 

 Please complete and return this form, to secure placement for next year 

 Include the non-refundable $200 per family re-registration/commitment fee. This 

fee is credited to next year’s tuition. 

 You may also register on-line and pay with a credit card 

 Please return form and payment to the school office on or before Sunday, 

January 30, 2022. 

 

Completion and submission of this form and re-registration fee is required for your 

child(ren)’s enrollment for the upcoming school year. Thank you for your understanding 

and commitment to Catholic education. Open registration for new families begins on 

Sunday, January 30, 2022. 

   

Parent/Guardian’s Names:   _____________________________________   

    ____________________________________   

Child(ren)  Names:  Gr.(22-23) 

  _____________________________________   ______  

  _____________________________________   ______  

  _____________________________________   ______  

 ______________________________  ____ 

I will be enrolling a child(ren) in Pre-Kindergarten, Kindergarten or another grade: 

Name of child _____________ Birthday _________Grade____ if PK circle: 5 full days 5 half 

days 3 full days 

Name of child_______________ Birthday _______Grade____ if PK circle: 5 full days 5 half 

days 3 full days 

 Thank you but we will not be returning next year. 

 

 My check #   _________  is enclosed 


